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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 3:32 PM
To: 'PCFlynn@uiwater.com'
Cc: Carlotta Stauffer; Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150235

Mr. Flynn, 
 
Thank you for contacting our office and advising of the incorrect information.  Since the contact 
information for all of the utilities is the same, we have consolidated the parties list to reflect Utilities, 
Inc.* only.  Utilities, Inc. will include: 
 
Cypress Lakes Utilities, Inc. 
Utilities, Inc. of Eagle Ridge 
Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
Labrador Utilities, Inc. 
Lake Placid Utilities, Inc. 
Lake Utility Services, Inc. 
Utilities, Inc. of Longwood 
Mid-County Services, Inc. 
Utilities, Inc. of Pennbrooke 
Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven 
Sanlando Utilities Corporation 
Tierra Verde Utilities, Inc. 
 
and will reflect the following contact information: 
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If you have any further corrections or questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office at (850) 
413-6770 or clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  Have a good afternoon! 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Patrick Flynn [mailto:PCFlynn@uiwater.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 1:20 PM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Subject: Docket No. 150235 
 
Ms. Stauffer, 
I noticed when reviewing the list of interested parties that the information shown for Utilities, Inc. of 
Sandalhaven is in error. Instead of duplicating the information listed for each of the other 11 companies, that 
one listed my office address but Martin Friedman’s phone numbers and email address. Please revise the 
information for UI of Sandalhaven to include my name, phone number and email address. The information 
listed for Friedman Law Firm remains the same although the correct name of his firm is Friedman & Friedman, 
P.A. 
 
Regards, 
Patrick C. Flynn 
 

 
 
Patrick C. Flynn 
  Vice President of Operations 
  Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
  200 Weathersfield Avenue 
  Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027 
   Ph: (866) 842-8432, x1359 
  pcflynn@uiwater.com 
 




